
 

MANGALAM WORLDWIDE LIMITED 
Annual AcƟon Plan – CSR – 2022-23 

Sr. 
No. 

Name of CSR 
Projects / 
Programmes 

Details of CSR 
acƟviƟes   

Amount  
(Rs. In 
Lakhs) 

Manner of 
ExecuƟon  
 

ModaliƟes of uƟlisaƟon 
of Fund  

ImplementaƟon 
Schedule 

Monitoring / ReporƟng 
mechanism for project / 
Programmes  

Details of 
Need / 
impact 
assessment  

1. Education  
 

To educate 
people through 
Meditation and 
improve the 
quality of lives 
of people 

6.30 Directly / 
Through 
Agency  

Company makes 
contribuƟon to the 
implemenƟng Agency for 
incurring expenses for 
fulfilment of the CSR 
projects/ programmes/ 
acƟviƟes / Direct to 
Beneficiaries 

During the 
Financial Year – 
2022-23 

The Board will monitor and 
review the project from Ɵme 
to Ɵme. ReporƟng 
mechanism as per the 
provisions CSR Rules  

Not 
Applicable 

2. PromoƟon/training 
of sports acƟviƟes 

To promote the 
sports acƟvity for 
training  

5.00 Directly / 
Through 
Agency 

Company makes 
contribuƟon to the 
implemenƟng Agency for 
incurring expenses for 
fulfilment of the CSR 
projects/ programmes/ 
acƟviƟes / Direct to 
Beneficiaries 

During the 
Financial Year – 
2022-23 

The Board will monitor and 
review the project from Ɵme 
to Ɵme. ReporƟng 
mechanism as per the 
provisions CSR Rules 

Not 
Applicable 

   11.30      
 

Details of impact assessment, if any, for the projects undertaken by the company- Not Applicable since as per the MCA circular Rule 8(3) (a), Company does not 
have an average CSR obligaƟon of INR 10 Crore or more in the three immediately preceding financial years. 


